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22nd November, 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Choir – Doddington 100 Club/Doddington Court 
 

The Choir will be entertaining in the village on the following dates:- 

 

Thursday, 1st December – Doddington 100 Club at the village hall; 

Thursday, 15th December – Doddington Court 

 

These events will take place within the school day.  Please could you ensure that your child has the 

appropriate warm outer clothing with them at these times as we will be walking to each event. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

S. Harrison (Mrs.) 

Music Co-ordinator 

 

 


